

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group

## Business Meeting - December 3, 2011

The meeting came to order by Assistant Director Terry Sue at 10:10 am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

There were no new members present at today's meeting and only a few members rode today.

## 

Darwin spoke on behalf of the store.

Good Morning, after many years of dedication to the Vancouver Chapter H.O.G., Vern and Diane Bye have announced that they are stepping down as officers. They have asked that I read the following to you:

## To the HOG Family and Friends:

Years ago when both the Anderson family and Dan McNeil welcomed Diane and I into that tiny boardroom, we had no idea the friends and family we would gain. Later when we became officers, the help and support from the Deeley's staff and H.O.G. members were unbelievable. Diane and I would like to thank the Trev Deeley staff, past and present, but most of all the officers and members of the H.O.G. Chapter for without you the chapter would not be where it is today. After many hours of discussion, Diane and I have come to the difficult decision to step down as officers. This does not mean we are leaving the Chapter for we are and will always be Vancouver H.O.G. members. So in the future, when our paths cross and they will, lets swap stories, share a laugh or best of all, just go for a ride.

Brian Morita with a total mileage of 17,000. Each of these gontlemen ave anaid bna nrav

Darwin introduced Terry Sue, as the new Director of the Vancouver Chapter H.O.G.

Darwin also announced that to express thanks to the Executive Committee and the H.O.G. Chapter, Trev Deeley Motorcycles hosted a brunch following the meeting.

Terry continued speaking on behalf of the store with the following information:

- The Deeley Harley-Davidson Canada team made up of 30 teams raised \$95,739 for Movember. Trev Deeley's team came in 4<sup>th</sup> raising \$6,298. Thank you to all those who helped out and supported this worthwhile cause.
- For your holiday shopping needs, Trev Deeley's is offering, our Chapter members only, 20% off parts and merchandise from Dec 1-4, 2011.
- On Saturday, Dec 3 and 10, 2011, Trev Deeley Motorcycles will sponsor "Photos with Santa" from 11am to 3pm. All photos are by donation and the proceeds will be given to the Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau. Please bring your own camera as there will not be a photographer on site.
  - Roy Henry Vickers will be back on December 10 from 10:00 to 3:00pm. He will be signing and selling calendars.